
Dear Senate Rules Committee Members,  
 
Please accept this letter in support of H.B. 4075A, which would ban coyote killing contests in our state.  
 
As a resident of a rural community and farmer, I understand how detrimental predators can be to 
livestock. I also understand that this ban does nothing to protect the status of the Coyote nor does it 
prevent any person (s) anytime or under any circumstance from addressing problem animals.  
 
The wanton waste of wildlife that results from these contests has no place in our society and is directly 
opposed to the code of ethics that farmers, ranchers and hunters live by.  
 
Please support H.B. 4075A.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Casey Zarnes 
1121 River Road  
Elkton, Oregon 97436 
--  

CASEY ZARNES 

Be joyful because it's humanely possible. 
 
 
 


